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Comments: As a long-time guest at Sweet Grass Ranch, one of the private landowners involved in the exchange,

I would like to add my whole-hearted support for the proposed land exchange.  Other than very small USFS signs

on trees, it is impossible to tell public land from private land in the checkerboarded sections of Sweet Grass

Ranch.  All the land is important to the landowners who take their stewardship very seriously.  The additional

public access created by the swap will allow many more people to enjoy the beauty of the Crazies.


